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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for Option E
1 message

Emily Adour <emilyadour@gmail.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 1:55 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good Afternoon,

I’m writing to express my strong support for Option E. It recently came to my attention that work is going on to
undermine the survey results/the support for that option.

As a teacher in the district with two young children at Pond Cove I wholeheartedly support Option E. We need
whatever gives us the most by way of improvements, while at the same time causing the least amount of disruption for
our students and staff.

Thanks for your time.

Emily Adour
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